

March 20, 2014

Linda Crill
Linda Crill Enterprises
11115 Watermans Drive, Suite 110
Reston, VA 20191

Dear Linda:

With deep appreciation, Essentially Women would like to thank you for being such an integral part of the Focus on the Future Educational Conference.

Our members were very pleased with the caliber and content of the educational presentations offered this year. They thought that your knowledge of the subject and the resources you shared increased their understanding and gave them new ideas to implement and help them improve their business practices.

Thank you again for the generous contribution of your time and talent, which significantly contributed to the success to our annual conference. We are very grateful for your support.

We welcome any suggestions you may have. Please share your thoughts about our conference with us by emailing Melissa Bergel at melissa@essentiallywomen.com. Your candid comments help us to improve future events and meet the needs of our audience.

Best Regards,

Cindy Ciardo

Essentially Women, Vendor Relations

www.essentiallywomen.com

P.O. Box 71 • Oxford, MI 48371 Ph: 800-988-4484

Fax: 248-236-9697